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Support Discontinuation Notice

To: All SIs using LabVIEW and MATLAB

Re: Discontinuation notice for LabVIEW and MATLAB

No: PDN-20221130-1

Date: November 30, 2022

 support@thinkrf.com
 +1-613-369-5104

This product support discontinuation notice serves as a formal notice that thinkRF is now 
discontinuing ongoing API support for the LabView and MATLAB integrations as of November 
30th, 2022.

thinkRF is currently working on adapting the next-gen API which is easier to use and comes with 
more functionalities compared to the outgoing APIs.

We appreciate your understanding and value your partnership. We look forward to thinkRF's 
continued support of your company's spectrum monitoring requirements in the years to come.

Discontinuation Information

Discontinued support:
•	 LabView
•	 MATLAB

Additional Information


